
401 N. Morton Street
Suite 130
Bloomington, IN 47404

W. Countryside Lane
and Southern Pines
Traffic Calming
Countryside and Southern Pines 
Traffic Calming

Attend a Public Meeting:
Wednesday, February 28
5:30 - 6:30pm
RCA Community Park Shelter: 1400 W. RCA Park Dr.
Rain date scheduled for Thursday, February 29 at 5:30pm

Visit: 
https://bton.in/CSide



Project Background
In conjunction with upcoming street resurfacing along W. 
Countryside Drive, Pine Meadows Drive, and Pinehurst Drive, the 
City of Bloomington would like to analyze alternate and additional 
traffic calming infrastructure to promote safe and comfortable streets 
for all users. 

Roughly five years ago, the City implemented both permanent 
and temporary traffic calming infrastructure within these areas to 
promote safer residential streets. With upcoming resurfacing, we 
would like public feedback as part of our analysis to maximize the 
benefits of traffic calming.

For information on the Traffic Calming and Greenways process visit: 
https://www.bloomington.in.gov/tcgp

How to Stay Involved
Submit Feedback to the Open Comment Form: 
https://bton.in/CSSur

Attend a Public Meeting:
Wednesday, February 28 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm
RCA Community Park Shelter: 1400 W. RCA Park Dr.
Rain Date Scheduled for Thursday, February 29 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm*

Wednesday, April 24 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm
RCA Community Park Shelter: 1400 W. RCA Park Dr.
Rain Date Scheduled for Thursday, April 25 from 5:30pm - 6:30pm*

*Information related to rain postponement or change to a virtual meeting will 
be shared on our website (bloomington.in.gov/tcgp) no later than 1:00pm the 
day of the event. 

For More Information

Hank Duncan, Bicycle and Pedestrian Coordinator
hank.duncan@bloomington.in.gov

Project Timeline

1. Informational Neighborhood Letter: February, 2024
2. First Public Meeting: Project Scope & Objectives - 
    Wednesday, February 28
3. Second Public Meeting: Design Review & Feedback - 
    Wednesday, April 24
4. Open Comment Period: Open Now
5. Bicycle and Pedestrian Safety Commission Review:   
    Summer, 2024
6. Installation: Fall, 2024

Benefits of Traffic Calming 
Traffic Calming aims to manage vehicular speeds and volumes. The 
greatest benefits of traffic calming are increased safety and comfort 
for all street users. Compared with conventionally designed streets, 
traffic calmed streets typically have fewer collisions, traffic-related 
injuries, and fatalities. The safety benefits come from greater driver 
awareness, shorter stopping distances, and less kinetic energy 
during a collision.

With your feedback, we will be able to more effectively implement 
traffic calming to support safe travel through these areas.


